
Date:     April 30, 2024
 
To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members
  
From:    ADOA - State Procurement Office
 
Re:         Catholic Community Contract Assignment

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has executed a contract assignment,
changing Catholic Community Services of Southern Arizona to Lango SW LLC with a new contract #CTR071294.

This new Contract was effective April 26, 2024, and can be used by Statewide Eligible Agencies and Cooperative
Members.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Stephanie Stevens stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov.

Thank you!
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